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God’s love knows no barriers.  St. Pascal’s...where all people matter. 
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FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK  

We’ve gone below $3 million owed on our mortgage balance! As of July 7, 

2022, our mortgage balance was $2,995,552.95. That is good news. Each month 

we pay $22,461.05 to Premier Bank for our mortgage. At the current time, 

approximately 59% (or $13,308.47) of our monthly payment is for mortgage 

principal, and 41% (or $9,152.58) is for mortgage interest. The current interest 

rate on our mortgage is 3.60%, and it is set at that rate until March 2025. You may 

ask, “Why do we have a mortgage?” In 2002, our parish completed a major 

building project which included the construction of our beautiful church, the 

addition of Brioschi Hall and kitchen, and improvements throughout our church 

building and the school building. The total cost of the project was $8.3 million, 

and $2.1 million was raised in the initial capital campaign and paid upfront. The 

parish borrowed the remaining $6.2 million from Premier Bank. We have been 

paying down our mortgage balance since 2002. Thank you to everyone who has 

given to pay down our mortgage and thank you to everyone who is currently 

giving to pay down our mortgage. I invite all of you to help us pay down our 

mortgage balance according to your financial means.  

Thank you for welcoming Father Ferdinand Okafur last weekend to preach 

at all our Masses about the Diocese of Auchi, Nigeria. If you missed the second 

collection and would like to give to help the people in the Diocese of Auchi, you 

may write “Mission Collection” on the front of a blank envelope and give with 

cash or a check made out to “St. Pascal Baylon Church” with “Mission 

Collection” in the memo line. You may also give online at our parish website, 

stpascals.org, by going to the “Give” drop down menu on the main page, then 

click on “Special Collections” and then go to the “Mission Cooperation Plan” 

option. Father Ferdinand also mentioned an evangelization group named 

Vagabond Missions that he works with in the United States to bring the Gospel to 

inner city teens. Their website is vagabondmissions.com. 

Join us for National Night Out. Tuesday, August 2 from 6:00 – 8:00 PM in the 

church parking lot. Last year’s National Night Out gathering was a lot of fun, and it 

is a great opportunity to meet our neighbors.  

Prayer Intention of Pope Francis for August 2022: Small Businesses. We 

pray for small and medium sized businesses; in the midst of economic and social 

crisis, may they find ways to continue operating and serving their communities.   

God Bless You, 

Father John Mitchell 
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